
  

NOTICE 31-2017:   Cleaning of Bays at the Container Examination 

Station 

 

August 28th, 2017 

 

Please be advised that the Container Examination Station (CES), Point Lisas 

would be closed at 2:00 p.m. on Monday 28th August, 2017. This is to facilitate 

cleaning of the container bays. 

 

Normal operational hours will resume at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday 29th August, 2017.  

 

For further information, please contact Mr. Deoraj Mahase, Junior Manager 

Planning at 636-2201Ext. 2299 or Mobile 397-3174 or E-mail: 

dmahase@plipdeco.com.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 

mailto:dmahase@plipdeco.com

